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170.	Ms L H Arries (EFF) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
What are the reasons that there is no form of acknowledgement when persons apply for social relief grants using the number 082 046 8553?				NW1156E



							

National Assembly oral Reply: 170 of 2020


REPLY:

(a) It is incorrect of the Honourable Member to suggest that there is no form of acknowledgement when a person is applying for the social relief grant using the stated number.
(b) There is an acknowledgement in the form of unique reference number that is sent to all successful applicants.
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